
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
            FRIDAY, MARCH 10, 2023 

 

 

Seniors: 

 If you have not yet ordered your cap and gown, please do so as soon as possible.  Orders made after 
due date may possibly incur a late fee. 

 Graduation ticket sale ends Friday, March 17.  Please see your email for details.   

 If you are interested in speaking at this year's commencement ceremony, speeches must be submitted 
by 2:15pm on Friday, March 10 in the Guidance office.   

Guidance: College Bound Parent Night-On Tuesday, March 14 the Lake Central Guidance Department will 
host College Bound Parent Night at 6pm in the high school auditorium. Whether you are a freshman just 
starting high school or a junior getting ready to submit your applications in a few months, this meeting is a 
great way to gather the information you will need for the college application process. It is open to both students 
and parents. Topics covered include: exploring colleges, SAT/ACT, the application process, Direct submission 
vs Common App, letters of recommendation, transcript requests, and scholarship information. There will be a 
Q&A period at the conclusion. Any questions, please email Ms. Kline, Guidance Department Head, 
at akline@lcscmail.com 

Freshman Play: Calling all freshmen students!  Come see what theater is all about by auditioning for the 
freshman plays.  Auditions will be held Tuesday, March 14 in the black box theater.  See Mr. Jones or Mrs. 
Swetlik in performing arts (B hall) for more information.  

St. Baldrick’s:  St. Baldrick's Fundraiser is being held on Friday, March 17 in the main gym during Pte.   We 

are looking for fundraising participants and brave “shavees”.  Please look for posters around the school and 

scan the QR code.  You can then sign up to be a “shavee”, fundraise or donate for the cause.  Last day to sign 

up is Friday, March 10.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in room C333 or Mrs. Rokita in 

room D204.   

Astronomy Club: There will be an Astronomy Club Meeting after school Friday, March 10 in Mr. Holdeman's 

Room, C236.  Meeting should last about an hour. 

Boy’s Golf: Boys golf tryouts will be after school at Palmira Monday, March 13.  Make sure to have your white 
card.  See coach Ohlenkamp in C201 if you have any questions. 

3D Art:  3D Art is selling items to promote autism awareness.  The money raised will be used as scholarships 

for graduation seniors with autism that are heading to college. Items can be purchased in room E117 through 

Friday, April 21. 

RUNE Magazine: Calling all LC creatives! Starting now, submissions are open for the RUNE Creative Arts 

magazine! Anything creative, including 2D, 3D art, writing, acting, playing an instrument, etc, can be submitted 

to the magazine. Just find a poster around the school, scan the QR code, and submit! All submissions are due 

before Spring Break.  
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